
Thank you so much for coming to speak to our students at Culbreth Middle 

School about your mother's experiences during the Holocaust. Your presentation 

made an enormous impact on our students and staff. After your presentation, 

many students spoke of how your mother's story enabled them to emotionally 

connect with an individual who was affected by the horrors of the Holocaust. We 

so appreciate you sharing your mother's story with our students and answering 

their questions. We hope that you'll be able to come again in the future. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Joel Smith, Chris Johnson 

Culbreth Middle School 

Chapel Hill, NC 






















